
The Ohio State University Medical Center and Nisonger Center are working together to investigate 
the Health of Adults with Down syndrome.  We are seeking participants to complete an online 
questionnaire to help us better assess the health characteristics and access to healthcare services 
of adults with Down syndrome.  

Online Health Survey 
Adults with Down Syndrome

How Can I Help? 

If you are the parent/legal guardian, grandparent, adult sibling or caregiver of an adult (over 18 
years old) with Down syndrome, you are eligible to participate in our online health survey! The 
questions should be completed regarding the adult with Down syndrome. We encourage the adult 
with Down syndrome to actively participate in completing the questionnaire (with assistance). 
The survey can only be completed ONCE for each adult with Down syndrome.

What else should I know about the questionnaire?

•  It takes about 15-20 minutes to complete.

•  All of your responses will be anonymous and confidential.
 

Will I receive anything for participating?
•  As a token of our appreciation for your time, you will receive a $5 gift card to a sporting goods store.

•  The adult with Down syndrome will be entered to win one of three Wii + Wii Fit bundles that will be 
	 drawn from approximately 300 research participants.

If you or someone you know is interested in participating, 
the following link will take you to the survey: 

www.surveymonkey.com/s/DS_Health_Survey. 

For questions, contact:

Matt Grover, Study Coordinator  
Matthew.Grover@osumc.edu
614-247-4801This project is made possible with funding from The Columbus Foundation Grant # TFB11-0357 TG

CORP20110355


